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Reece, Stacie

From: Marsha Cannon <mpcannon76@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 9:58 PM
To: Sustainable Madison Committee
Subject: Support for Task Force on Farmland Preservation

 

Dear Member of the Sustainable Madison Committee, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for establishment of the Task Force on Farmland Preservation.  
 
Access to farmland within the City of Madison can provide abundant economic and social benefits--including 
employment and food security. 
 
Please vote in favor of establishing the Task Force. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marsha Cannon 
5 Cherokee Cir. Unit 202 
Madison, WI 53704 
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